
The Downs Primary School and Nursery 
 

The Hides, Harlow, Essex, CM20 3RB. 

Headteacher:  Ms Jeanette Allen 

Telephone: 01279 445538 Fax: 01279 438482 

E-mail: admin@downs.essex.sch.uk  

Website: www.downsschool.com  

 

 
 

Thursday 23rd September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Epping Forest Museum Year 4 Trip 
 
As part of our topic work on Vikings we have arranged for the children to visit Epping Forest 
Museum on Thursday 25th November.  The Museum is based in the historic market town of 
Waltham Abbey, Essex.  There are six galleries covering the history of the district from Prehistory 
to the present day.  Part of the building is Tudor house, dating from 1520.   
 
The coach will collect the children and staff as soon as the school day starts and will return by the 
end of the school day.  Children will need to arrive at school on time as the coach will leave 
promptly and your child will miss the trip if they are late.   
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed in their school uniform, and they bring a coat.  They will 
also require a packed lunch on the day with a drink (non-fizzy) that should be clearly named and 
remember we are a nut free school as we do have children with allergies. Please contact the 
school office if your child normally has a free school meal and you would like us to provide their 
packed lunch.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £11.49 per child and payment can be made through SIMs-Pay.  
Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient funds the trip may have to be cancelled.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Ms Jeanette Allen 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
Name of child ______________   Class ___________________ 
 

I confirm that I give permission for my child to attend Epping Forest Museum on Thursday 
25th November and I have paid through SIMs-Pay. 

 


